Rachel Smith

10 /00029/Fu.
Observcitor

From:

Andrea Ward [A....

Sent:

03 March 2010 09:27

To:

Rachel Smith

Subject:

re application no 10/00029/FUL

Dear Rachel,

Thanks for your letter re the above. I had not understood that the principle of building on this land was already accepted. In my original letter however, I did state the the building of a huge house would compromise our privacy even more.

Our cottage and our neighbours are small, country cottages in keeping with an old village. The intended building is enormous and completely out of keeping with ours.

However, this argument did not stop the building of the two previous huge houses so......

I suppose the most we can hope for is that the house is built as far back in the plot as possible to minimize the invasion of our privacy. A bungalow would be much less intrusive.

Thanks for listening!

Andrea Ward

Andrea Ward Macmillan Breast Care Clinical Nurse Specialist Scarborough Hospital